
 
From: Mark Zarifeh 
Sent: Wednesday, 5 October 2011 8:41 a.m.
To: Sara Jamieson
Subject: FW: CTV Building
 

 
From: ] On Behalf Of John
Drew
Sent: Wednesday, 5 October 2011 7:15 a.m.
To: Mark Zarifeh
Subject: Re: CTV Building
 
Mark,

Re: "Architect" should have read Engineer.,David Coatsworth. Still having problems
opening photos, can CPG help as thats were they came from.

Regards John

On Tue, Oct 4, 2011 at 11:58 AM, Mark Zarifeh
<Mark.Zarifeh@royalcommission.govt.nz> wrote:
John,
Please see attached email.
Could you please advise who the architect was who you referred to in the fourth paragraph and provide a copy
of his report.
Also how are you going with the photos I referred to in my email to Jonathon Eaton?
Thanks.
Regards,
 
Mark Zarifeh.
====
CAUTION:  This email message and any attachments contain information that may be
confidential and may be LEGALLY PRIVILEGED. If you are not the intended recipient,
any use, disclosure or copying of this message or attachments is strictly prohibited. If you
have received this email message in error please notify us immediately and erase all
copies of the message and attachments. Thank you.
====

--
John Drew
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